
Coldenham Fire District  

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 

Please take notice due to unforeseen circumstances, the special meeting of the 

Board of Fire Commissioners scheduled for August 11, 2025 at 6:30 pm is hereby 

cancelled to be rescheduled at a future date.  

 

For the Board of Fire Commissioners, Coldenham Fire District  

 

Joseph D. Keenan, Secretary  

August 11, 2025. 

 

 

 


